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320 South Griggs Street Phone: 651-695-4000
St. Paul, MN 55105 Fax: 651-695-4004
www.macgrove.org E-mail: mgcc@macgrove.org

July 3, 2014

Re: Liquor License Transfer for Sweet Pea’s Public House
To Whom it May Concern:

The Housing & Land Use Committee of the Macalester-Groveland Community Council received a courtesy visit from
representatives of Sweet Pea’s Public House at its April 23, 2014 regular committee meeting to discuss plans to transfer -
the liquor license from Goby’s Pub to Sweet Pea’s Public House.

Those in attendance at the Housing & Land Use public meeting were in support of the request, asking questions about
hours of operation, parking, deliveries and outdoor seating. As it was a courtesy visit, no formal action from the
committee was required. However, to demonstrate its support, a motion was made to support the liquor license
transfer from Goby’s Pub to Sweet Pea’s Public House. The motion was seconded and passed on a voice vote.

Please contact me with any questions at 651-695-4000 or liz@macgrove.org.

Executive Director



